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OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

STATE OF ILLINOIS
KWAME RAOUL
 ATTORNEY GENERAL 
May 25, 2022
Ms. Beatriz Vivas

Consul General of the Republic of Argentina

Consulate General of the Republic of Argentina

205 North Michigan Avenue Suite 4208-4209

Chicago, Illinois 60601

Dear Consul General Vivas: 
As Attorney General of the State of Illinois, I would like to wish you and the people of Argentina a joyous Veinticinco de Mayo as you observe the anniversary of the start of your nation’s War of Independence and the advent of the First National Government. 
In Illinois, we are proud to welcome immigrants and visitors from throughout the world, including Argentina. Immigrants have contributed greatly to our economy and the wonderful diversity of vibrant neighborhoods and communities across Illinois. And so, we join in shared gratitude those nations who share our history of freedom and self-governance. 
I am honored that the Consulate General of Argentina is located in our world-class city of Chicago, and I am thankful for the continued assistance provided by you and your staff to address the needs of visitors and residents alike. Please accept my best wishes for a successful celebration of la Día de la Revolución de Mayo. 
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Very truly yours,

Kwame Raoul

ATTORNEY GENERAL

500 South Second Street, Springfield, Illinois 62701 • (217) 782-1090 • TTY: (877) 844-5461 • Fax: (217) 782-7046
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